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The Requirement for Transparency of Hospital Charges Rule in the Affordable Care Act requires hospitals to make public their standard charges for items and services provided by the hospital.
The Requirement for Transparency of Hospital Charges Rule is intended to assist patients in understanding their potential financial liability for services obtained at our hospital and to allow comparison for similar services across hospitals. However, hospital charge masters are lengthy and complex documents which do not provide information at a level that is easy to understand for this purpose. Requesting a pricing estimate for specific services a patient is seeking to have performed at the hospital is the recommended choice for patients to gain a better understanding of their financial responsibility. You may contact the Hospital’s Business Office at 309-543-4431 to inquire about price estimates. 

Hospital charges are the amounts set before any discounts. Hospitals are required by the federal government to utilize uniform charges as the starting point for all bills. Charges are based on what type of care was provided and can differ from patient to patient for the same service depending on any complications or different treatment provided due to the patient’s health. Therefore, actual charges for a specific patient will differ from the listed standard charges. 

